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KAREN SEBASKI QUOTED IN IPWATCHDOG ON NEXT USPTO
DIRECTOR

01.26.2021
 

s we await the announcement of President Biden’s appointee for the next USPTO director, Karen offered her thoughts to
IPWatchdog on the role, noting the next director “will have big shoes to fill.” She suggested an appointee who is “committed
to promoting diversity within the patent (and trademark) system will be well-positioned to take the helm.” Read her

additional insights here.
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